MEC passes papers to Ambassador

MEC officials indicated this week they have provided supporting documentation to the US government concerning their request for an official investigation of the Mobil-MEC fuel negotiations.

The RMI government formally requested a US review of the situation recently. MEC said that US officials asked for documentation for the review, which has now been transmitted to Interior deputy assistant secretary David Cohen through US Ambassador Greta Morris.
